

Lochside Primary School Lochside Road DUMFRIES DG2 0NF

Head Teacher: Mrs Ginette Henderson

Any enquiries please contact

Telephone **01387 720318** Fax: **01387 720450**

E-mail: loffice212@ea.dumgal.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Guardian

Permission

In order to reduce photocopying costs we would appreciate it if we could ask you to give permission for your child to attend **all** the various school excursions throughout the academic year.

This means that the slip below will cover permission for every trip.

We hope this proves to be more convenient for both yourselves and us. However, should there be an occasion when a trip is planned for which you **don't** want your child to attend, for whatever reason we would require you to put this in writing.

Please return the permission slip below as soon as possible.

Yours sincerely

Ginette Henderson

HEAD TEACHER
Excursions and Visits
I give permission for my child/rento attend school excursions throughout the academic year 2010/2011.
Signature of parent/guardian

